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On March 28 and 31, Pope Francis will meet individually with delegations of Canadian indigenous peoples,
accompanied by their Bishops, to listen to their testimonies. On April 1, an Audience will take place in the
Clementine Hall of the Apostolic Palace, with the joint participation of the various delegations and the Canadian
Bishops' Conference, during which the Pope will have the opportunity to address them.

 


